
 
 

 

St Alban’s C of E Academy Newsletter 

Autumn Term: Friday 7th October 2022 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Important Dates 

 

 Friday 14th October 2022 – Last day of autumn one term 

 

 Monday 17th October 2022 to Friday 28th October 2022 – 

October half term break 

 

 Monday 31st October 2022 – Children return to school  

 

 Tuesday 1st November 2022 – Year 6 height and weight check 

with school nurses 

 

 Friday 25th November 2022 – Flu nasal spray for Reception to 

Y6 

 

 Friday 16th December 2022 – Last day of autumn term for 

children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Days and PE Kits  

A polite reminder about correct PE kits for children to ensure that 
they are appropriately dressed for their PE sessions. 
Children should have a white t-shirt, a pair of navy/black jogging 
bottoms and a navy/black zip up or pull over hoodie, as well as 
appropriate shoes.. Thank you for your support with this.  
 

• Year 1 – Monday and Wednesday 

• Year 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday  

• Year 3 – Monday and Friday 

• Year 4 – Tuesday and Friday 

• Year 5 – Tuesday and Thursday 

• Year 6 – Thursday (including swimming kit) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our children 

We wanted to make parents and carers aware that over the last 
two weeks, we have had different visitors from across our Multi 

Academy Trust come and visit St Alban’s and each time they have 
left they have told us how polite and well-mannered our young 

people are. 
 

This is certainly something they should be proud of! The visitors 
have commented on great improvements they have seen across school, 
especially in EYFS. The children have spoken highly about how much 

they enjoy coming to school and how much they thrive off being 
challenged. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Snacks 

In every classroom across school, we are providing children 
with fruit – the choice of fruit varies from day to day 
dependent on the delivery, but include apples, bananas, pears, 
oranges or tomatoes. 
 
Children are welcome to still bring in their own snack 
alongside the fruit we are providing, but please ensure it is a 
healthy option e.g. cereal bar, fruit, chopped vegetables, 
yoghurt, malt loaf, rice cakes etc. Thank you for your 
support with this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 National Online Safety 

National Online Safety produce guides for parents and carers 
around different online sites, apps or dangers that children may 

come across.  
Please see below for guides on: 

• Roblox 

• Group chats 

• Youtube 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


